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Press release

UK Government statement on fisheries.

A UK Government spokesman said:

“We welcome the French Government’s announcement that they will not go ahead
with implementing their proposed measures as planned tomorrow. The UK has set
out its position clearly on these measures in recent days.

“As we have said consistently, we are ready to continue intensive discussions
on fisheries, including considering any new evidence to support the remaining
licence applications.

“We welcome France’s acknowledgement that in-depth discussions are needed to
resolve the range of difficulties in the UK/EU relationship. Lord Frost has

accepted Clement Beaune’s invitation and looks forward to the discussions in
Paris on Thursday.”
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